
ART ROOM NEWS !
Welcome back to a new semester
brimming with creativity,
expression, and the vibrant world of
art! As we embark on this artistic
journey together, the high school
art department is excited to share
the latest updates, achievements,
and upcoming events in the realm
of visual arts.

. 

Cupcake Painting spotlight

As we reflect on the artistic wonders of
the past semester, one project that we
would like to showcase is the Cupcake
Paintings from our Painting I classes.

Students transformed cupcake canvases
into photorealistic wonders. Through the
technique of color matching, each stroke
became a carefully chosen hue, bringing
these delectable treats to life on the
canvas.
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The magic of color matching was in full swing as
students explored the subtleties of shadow and
light, replicating the intricate details of frosting and
sprinkles with astonishing accuracy. From the
velvety richness of chocolate ganache to the
delicate pastels of buttercream, the careful
selection of colors allowed our artists to capture the
essence of cupcakes in a truly lifelike manner.

In our Foundations Art Class last semester,
students embarked on a fascinating journey of
light and shadow with a project that showcased
their skills in value and reflection. The subject?
Reflective monkeys, each rendered with a focus
on creating a reflective surface that adds depth
and realism to their drawings.

Reflective Monkeys: 
Shaping Shadows in Foundations 
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